
 

Bulletin #2 
2017 Rally in the 100 Acre Wood 
March 5, 2017 
 
To: All Competitors and Service Crew 
 
Subject: Friday Service Area 
 

We need to make note that the Steelville Service Area on Friday 3/17 is at the 

City Park this year for reasons beyond our control and that the service spot sizes 

are smaller than posted. Most spots other than the oversized are 20x50 with a 

few other odd sizes.  Any effort each team can make to get their footprint smaller 

will be appreciated.   

We will only be assigning service spots at tech for Saturday. Due to the nature of 

the layout, Friday’s spots will be first come, first served and you will line up single 

file around the park as you arrive. If you wish to service near someone, it is 

suggested you arrive at the same time so you can park together.  Spots will not 

be held or saved. 

This location should hold about 50 teams depending on how it lays out.  If we run 

out of room in the park, teams will set up on the overflow area on Industrial Drive 

near the park.  We would prefer no one use this area unless we have to, but it is 

possible. 

Please be patient when arriving since the road around the park is one way, it 

may take a bit to get everyone parked. 

 

Thank you, 
Curt Faigle 
Chairman 
 



 


